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Bishop Wordsworth's School Science Faculty 
The Science Faculty consists of a sizeable team of teaching and support staff with large numbers of ‘A’ level classes in Physics, Biology, Chemistry and Geology.  Academic standards are high with students who are polite, hard working and fully engaged in their studies.  The Science Faculty provides a large breadth of ‘STEM’ based enrichment opportunities with contributions from teachers, parents, external visitors and the students themselves.
In Year 7 boys are taught Biology, Chemistry and Physics by a single teacher which provides students with a superb opportunity to develop the necessary Science wide skills in a very practical course.  From Year 8 students are taught each of the sciences separately with GCSE work starting in Year 9.  Schemes of work are detailed and complimented by a wide range of resources which are collaboratively developed and effectively shared across the Faculty so that they support the planning undertaken by teachers in addition to supporting the work of the technicians.  

The majority of the Science teaching is carried out in fully equipped, specialist accommodation.  There are six very well equipped laboratories specifically set up for the delivery of ‘A’ Levels in Chemistry, Biology or Physics as well as further General laboratories and a Science Classroom.  All Science lessons are timetabled to take place in accommodation which is equipped with PC’s, data projectors and interactive whiteboards.
Currently the Science Faculty consists of 14 enthusiastic teachers who are supported by five excellent technicians.  The Science Faculty works as a team and there is a lot of supportive collaboration between all members of the Faculty.
The School’s Chemistry, Physics, Biology and Geology Twitter feeds give an impression of some of the aspects of the work of the Science Faculty.  In addition, there is detailed information on the Science Curriculum pages of the school website which will be of interest to applicants.  In particular, the ‘Inspiring Science’ newsletter which can be viewed via the main Science page provides a good summary of the many exciting activities that took place in Science last year.
If you require further details or would like to visit then please do contact either Mrs Annie Lloyd-Gilmour (HR Manager) or Dr Emma Baker (Director of Science and Head of Chemistry). 
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